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Good morning Senator Carney and members of the Judiciary Committee . 
I am for protecting girls/women and I would say I do not think it is safe for biological 
males to play in girls/women’s sports or to be able to use the same locker rooms and 
bathrooms . It is also unfair for females to have to compete against biological males in
sports . It shouldn’t be allowed to happen in our schools. If we let boys/ men in ours 
girls sports that takes away from everything our girls/women have been working so 
hard for .  Depending on the sport girls could very well get hurt because biological 
males are so much more stronger than females. It’s a given. Is this what we truly want
for our girls in Maine? 


